
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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BURY COLLEGE

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING… 
In the Lambs room we enjoyed taking part in lots of outdoor 
play, exploring the natural environment, exploring our 
senses and looking at all the different flowers and bugs 
within the garden. Throughout the month we have taken 
sensory play outdoors using lemons and limes and different 
fruits and herbs to create sensory water baths. 
A huge thank you to the parents that attended our sensory 
stay and play session. It’s so lovely for you to come and see 
what we have been doing and meet all the staff members 
within the room. 
Within the Duck’s room we really enjoyed taking part in 
National sports week, we focused on the Euros and Healthy 
eating. Over the month we have done multiple obstacle 
races, football games and discussed our favourite sports 
and hobbies.  We have also enjoyed looking at and 
exploring the different foods that make us healthy. We made 
fruit baths, chopping vegetables and smoothie tasting.  
The Farmers have also been enjoying National sports day, 
taking part in various sports activities also linking to the 
Euro’s. The children enjoyed looking at all the different 
countries that are taking part in the Euros and how we keep 
our bodies healthy through exercise. 
Recently the Farmers have had a delivery of caterpillars 
which are growing well, the children are enjoying checking 
on them daily, and are hoping they are ready to be released 
when it’s our graduation and party day. 

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING… 
Over the upcoming month we will be getting ready to say 
goodbye to our school leavers, we have our upcoming 
Graduation Day and our Leavers party, which all children 
are excited to celebrate. We are also looking forward to lots 
of summer fun, and welcoming our new children and 
parents who will be joining us in the new term.  

Dates for the Diary:
FRIDAY 12TH JULY

END OF TERM GOVERNMENT FUNDED PLACES
FRIDAY 19TH JULY

END OF TERM BURY MBC

DATE TO BE CONFIRMED 
GRADUATION/LEAVERS PARTIES


